
   

Joel Sisson – Family Pastor 
4475 Wolf Rd.  Western Springs, IL 60558 

Phone/Text: 630-220-6535 -- E-Mail:  joel@wsbc.info  

     
November 28, 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This has been a great year getting to know your Middle Schooler.  They are an extraordinary group of 
Kids with tremendous potential!  The other leaders and I feel the next step in building this group is a 
retreat to focus our attention on God, His son Jesus Christ and how we can authentically live out our 
faith in the Holy Spirit.  
 

WINTERXTREME 2019: REMAIN, will be Friday--Sunday, January 18-20, 2019 at Timber-Lee Camp in 
WI.  We will leave WSBC at 5:00 PM on Friday and return Sunday afternoon.  We look forward to 
having all of our Middle School Ministry kids (6-8th grade) go on this retreat, and we are encouraging 
them to invite their friends.  The cost is $160 per student. This includes camp fees, food, transportation 
and a hoodie. Please make your checks payable to Western Springs Baptist Church or you may pay in 
full online – www.wsbc.info/give . Please make sure your child has some extra cash for a quick meal on 
the way to the Retreat and if they want to buy something from the camp store.   
 

Here are three of the most important reasons we have retreats for our kids at WSBC: 
1. Group Unity – It is increasingly important for our youth to develop a network of Christian friends 

for encouragement, support and prayer. 
 

2. Fun – We want our kids to have a great time together.  On this retreat we will play all kinds of fun 
games and activities inside and outside as the weather cooperates. 

 

3. Spiritual Growth – A retreat provides an opportunity for our kids to get away and examine their 
personal relationship with Jesus Christ.  Our main objective is to provide an atmosphere where our 
kids will be challenged to grow their faith in Jesus Christ. 

 

I understand that the timing of this Retreat may catch some of you a little off guard with the holidays 
quickly approaching.  Sending your kid on this retreat could be the best gift you could give them this 
Christmas.  If the cost is a problem for your child or their friend, please let me know as soon as 
possible. Special arrangements are available so that no one will miss out on this opportunity.   
 

Please fill out the form below and return it with your check as soon as possible to reserve your child’s 
place on this retreat.  We will have more Registration/Permission/Release and Health forms to send 
home soon.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Joel Sisson 
WSBC Family Pastor 
630-220-6535 
 
 

Registration Form 
 

__________________________________________________ 
(Name of Student) 

 

Included is: 
____ Split Payment Option:  $60 due Dec . 19, 2018 

remaining $100 due on or before Fri. Jan. 18, 2019. 
OR 

 

____ Full Payment Option: $160 Retreat Fee due Jan. 9, 2019. 

Hoodie Size: 
____ Y-M 

____ Y-L 

____ Y-XL 

____ A-S 

____  A-M 

____ A-L  

____ A-XL 

____ A-XXL  

  


